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Light Public Housing Phase 1 application covers the 
two projects at Yau Pok Road, Yuen Long and Choi 
Hing Road,  Ngau Tau Kok respectively, providing a 
total of about 4 440 units with estimated intake date 
starting from the first quarter of 2025.  There are 
different sizes of Light Public Housing units for 
households with one to two persons, three to four 
persons and four to five persons respectively.

Those public rental housing General Applicants who 
are on the waiting list for traditional public rental 
housing for three years or more are eligible to apply 
for Light Public Housing, with priority given to family 
applicants.  Those who are successfully allocated and 
choose to move into Light Public Housing will retain 
their position in the queue and eligibility for traditional 
public rental housing, but they will no longer be 
eligible to receive the allowance under the Cash 
Allowance Trial Scheme.

Each applicant will have a maximum of three chances 
for allocation of Light Public Housing unit.  To give 
priority to the families in need to move into Light 
Public Housing, applicants who meet the following 
conditions (subject to eligibility verification) will be 
given a higher allocation priority:

currently residing in inadequate housing

having special health conditions

having elderly persons/minor children, newborn 
babies, etc. in the family composition



Intake date: 2nd quarter of 2025

Intake date: 1st quarter of 2025




